
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION FOR 
 BIDS 

 
NORTH TEXAS 

MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT 

 
McKINNEY AND 

UPPER 
COTTONWOOD 

CREEK LIFT 
STATIONS 
METERING 

IMPROVEMENTS 
PROJECT 

NO. 501-0478-17 
 
Sealed bids addressed to the 
Executive Director of the 
North Texas Municipal 
Water District will be 
received at the office of the 
Executive Director of the 
North Texas Municipal 
Water District, 501 East 
Brown Street, Wylie, Texas, 
75098 until 10:00 a.m. on 
Thursday, September 27, 
2018, and then publicly 
opened and read, for 1) 
Installation of two 24” 
closed-pipe wastewater 
flow meters, including two 
24” plug valves upstream of 
the meters, electrical and 
instrumentation and 



controls installation and 
bypass pumping of force 
mains during installation; 2) 
Decommissioning of an 
existing wastewater flow 
metering system and 
diversion of flow through 
new 36” fiberglass 
reinforced plastic piping 
and three new 6’ fiberglass 
reinforced plastic manholes, 
bypass pumping to be 
carried out during removal 
of existing piping and 
installation of new pipe. A 
non-mandatory pre-bid 
meeting will be held on 
September 20, 2018 at 
10:00 a.m. at 501 East 
Brown Street, Wylie, Texas 
75098. Plans, specifications 
and bidding documents may 
be examined at the office of 
the North Texas Municipal 
Water District, Attention: 
Ashley Burt, 501 East 
Brown Street, Wylie, Texas, 
75098 and may be viewed at 
and purchased from Burgess 
and Niple, Inc., 4029 
Capital of Texas Highway, 
Suite 220, Austin, Texas 
78704 Attn:  Michelle Lacks 
Phone (512) 306-9266 
during regular business 
hours Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 
p.m. 
 
NORTH TEXAS 
MUNICIPAL WATER 
DISTRICT 
 
By  John Sweeden 
President 
Board of Directors 
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